
NDLAMBE MUNICIPALITY 

 

Water Services Notice 

 
PORT ALFRED-ALL AREAS 

The Ndlambe Municipality would like to inform the residents of Port Alfred that the quality 
of raw water currently entering the Port Alfred Water Treatment Works is highly turbid due 
to recent rains that have resulted in increased sediment and runoff into the Kowie River. 
This high turbidity has significantly impacted the plant’s ability to fully treat the water to its 
usual standard. 
 
As a result, residents may experience brownish or discoloured tap water. While the water 
continues to undergo disinfection and every effort is being made to maintain water safety, 
the current conditions may affect the overall quality of the treated water. 
 
We therefore advise all residents to boil water intended for drinking, cooking, or brushing 
teeth as a precautionary measure. 
 
The municipality is actively monitoring the situation and working to improve treatment 
effectiveness. We apologise for the inconvenience and request your understanding and 
cooperation during this time. 
 
PLEASE USE WATER SPARINGLY  
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